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The Department of the Environment and Climate Change's Tree Planting 
Initiative Continues 

Over the past few weeks  a further 75 Norfolk Island Pines (Araucaria heterophylla) trees have been 
planted in North Front Cemetery, continuing the works to improve the landscaping there.  In  
addition, 18 Cork Oaks (Quercus suber) have been planted in Edinburgh Estate and two wild pear 
trees in Witham's Road. 

In the Cumberland Road area, nine orange trees that have been damaged by wind have been 
replaced with the wind resistant New Zealand Christmas Tree (Metrosideros excela).  The orange 
trees are being cared for and will be planted out in more suitable areas once they have recovered. 

This makes it a total of 104 new trees planted around Gibraltar in the last few weeks. 


